
250 WATTS TELEPHONE 1717 1220 KC 

KEN STOBAUGH 

STATION MANAGER 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD # 2 
Walautport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

KJAN 
flTLA17TIC, IOWA 

May 27, 1953 

This is in reply to your letter of Mareh 24th. First of all I 

want to apol,.Size to you for not answering it before this. We have 
been very busy here at KJAN the past few months. Also our staff has 
been shorthanded. I have found it necessary to put aside all work 
that was not absolutely necessary for our operation. The pressure of 
business is just now starting to let up so I am trying to get caught 
up on my correspondence. 

I wish to eonfirn your reception of KJAN on March 24, 1953 from 
12:41 to 12:51 AM CST. I wish to thank you for your nine letter 
describing your set up and also for our reception report. Sorry 
about the delay in answering. 

73 and 
pgood 

DX, 

I d I .IGZ lf/ 
R. L. Falk, Ch. Eng. 
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